

# **Dartmouth Yacht Club Committee Meeting**

## **Tuesday 27th May 2025**

### **17:30**

#### **Present:**

John  
Nicola  
Tony  
Rachelle  
Karen  
Mandy

#### **Apologies:**

Mike  
Jeremy

#### **Minutes from the previous meeting:**

Proposed: Tony  
Seconded: John L

#### **Club Managers Report:**

The committee discussed the club managers report.

The food offering was discussed for the transition period between the current owners and the people purchasing the business at the end of June. Nicola is working through a solution with the new owners to ensure there's no break in food service for the club.

Nicola has had a requote from British Gas and the new rate is slightly lower than the current rate.

#### **Membership Report:**

The committee discussed the membership report. Rachelle said there is no cover for a week in June to set new cards up for any new members. Rachelle will go through with Nicola how to confirm if anyone has become and the bar staff will use the card at the bar.

#### **Paddlesports:**

The committee discussed the paddlesports report. Changing of the codes was discussed. Non-members can take part in up to six taster sessions and be covered by our insurance.

#### **Entertainment and Social:**

Paddlesports evening are coming up in the club. June we have two events booked in the Gun Room.

#### **First Floor:**

Tony is still in communication with SHDC to see if planning is still in place.

Nicola reported that there is more use of the members lounge and this space will need to be used when the future bar refit takes place.

## **AOB:**

None discussed

Date of next meeting:

24th June